
 

A lot has happened in the past two weeks! 

Week of April 24, 2017 

      The slide came down and significant excavation has taken place to the upper deck. 

 

The former “Baby Pool” is undergoing excavation to prep for the new Splash Pad. 



 

Week of April 24 continued... 

The exterior of the building is being prepped                            

for it’s new facade. 

The entrance has been gutted and is being prepped 

for new office spaces and front desk configuration. 


